
Reception Newsletter 
Meet the Reception staff at Colmers Farm 
Primary School 

Impor tant  Dates  
 

 
Week comme nc i ng  19th  October  
Big  Arts  Week  
 
Monday  2 nd  November  
Tra in i ng  day  
 
Wednes day  4th  and  Thursday  5th  
November  
Parent ’s  Even i ng  (COVID dependent )  
 
(Due  to  the  cu rrent  s i tu at i on  w e  are  not  
a l l ow ed to  put  on  pe rformances .   We  are  
hop ing  th i s  w i l l  change  i n  t ime  for  ou r  
nat i v i ty .  We  w i l l  keep  y ou  posted . )  

 Dear Parents/Carers, 
We welcome you and your child to  
Reception and we hope that they have had 
a great start to the academic year and 
their life at Colmers Farm. This  
newsletter contains information about 
your child’s learning in reception for this 
term. If you have any questions we are 
here to help.  
 

Maths  
This term we will be focusing on numbers 
to 5. This includes what different amounts 
to 5 look like, what the numerals look like, 
how to write the numerals correctly and 
how we can make numbers to 5 in different 
ways.  

We are also learning about patterns.   

 

A great way to help your child will be to 
practise counting everyday objects and  

spotting patterns when you are out about 
together.  

English 
 
In English, we are learning about All 
About ME through the stories, Owl 
Babies and Funny Bones.  If you have 
these stories at home please read it 
together. Before October Half Term 
we will be writing instructions for 
potions. 
 
A great way to help your child is to 
talk about witches, wizards and 
dragons.  

Our topic for the rest of this term is All 
About Me.  

Homework 
 
Each child will receive a Read, 
Write, Inc. (RWI) book in their 
book bags along with a story 
book.  Please read the RWI book 
with them everyday first. The 
story book is an additional book 
to aid your child’s reading for 
pleasure. By Friday, we want 
children to be able to read their 
RWI book on their own and be 
able to talk about their story 
book.  
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PE and Forest School 
 

This half term, RF will have PE on a 
Tuesday afternoon. RC will have 

Forest School on a Wednesday af-
ternoon.  After October half term 

we will swap over. 
 

Please make sure your child has a 
labelled PE or Forest School kit in 
school. We will send them home at 
the end of each half term to be 
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